
 
A copy of the homework will be placed on the blog each week. Please let us know if you can not access the blog and we will provide a 
paper copy.  
 

Reading Phonics Spelling Maths Topic 
Reading should be done 
each night to help 
children to become more 
confident readers.  
It would beneficial for 
the children if you could 
discuss the book, 
focusing on events and 
characters.  
Please make sure books 
are returned each day, as 
the children require 
them to complete tasks 
in class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week for sh and th.  
Can you complete the 
sound worksheet within 
your homework folder? 
 
 
 

This week is a revision 
week can you read the 
sentence to your child 
and ask them to write it 
as independently as they 
can? 
 
She went to the shop to 
get a brush. 
 

In class we are focusing 
numbers to 20. Can you 
practice counting 
forwards and backwards 
to 20?  
 
Can you complete the 
number worksheet? 
 

We are learning all about 
explorers this term. In 
class we are focusing on 
Captain Scott and 
Antarctica and we are 
looking for as many 
empty milk bottles as we 
can find to build our very 
own igloo. Please keep 
your eyes on the blog to 
see how we get on.  

Primary 1 Homework 
 



 
 

 

 


